



Crossways, Berkhamsted, Herts, HP4 3NH Tel: 01442 866249 Fax: 01442 874252

Head Teacher: Katharine Ellwood

Dear Parents and Carers, 17 July 2015

## Feedback on the Parent/Carer & Pupil Questionnaires 2014/15

Thank you to all those parents, carers and children who completed a copy of our online survey earlier this year. Each year, Greenway's Governing Body chooses to seek your confidential and voluntary feedback across a range of questions and statements and once again you delivered a phenomenal rate of return. Thanks also to Parent Forum members for encouraging such a high response rate!

## What feedback did you give?

Attached here are summary reports – one for parents/carers and a separate one for pupils – each showing 'The Headlines' (top 3 results and top 3 comments); Summary of Data Responses; and a Summary showing what you liked best and where you would most like to see improvement at Greenway. The parent/carer report also includes the Governing Body's response to findings for each of the questions in the survey. These reports have been prepared following detailed consideration by the Head, SLT (Senior Leadership Team) and Governing Body of all of the matters you raised and the comments you made. A copy of these reports is also on the school website, along with the full reports which show data breakdown by year group and key findings question by question.

We hope that you will be as delighted with and interested by the results as we have been. While we will share findings with pupils in school, we hope that you might also find time to discuss the contents of these reports with your children at home.

## What Does School and the Governing Body do with this feedback?

Feedback is used as both a monitoring device for the existing School Plan, as well as a mechanism by which parent/carer and pupil 'voice' can be included in the school's planning process moving forward. The school's SLT and Governing Body have therefore reviewed the reports and discussed recommendations in full while considering the School Plan for next year, and this will be finalised at a Governing Body Strategy Meeting early in September 2015.

A summary of the School Plan for 2015/16 will be on the school website under the Ofsted tab on the School page in the Autumn Term. The Governing Body will then monitor the school's performance against this plan, with minutes of all Governing Body meetings available from the school office on request.

Yours sincerely,

Katharine Ellwood, Head Teacher, and Elizabeth O'Reilly, Chair of Governors, on behalf of the Governing Body of Greenway School.

